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Full Text

Considering the statements made by Brazil at the fifteenth session, the
Permanent Forum welcomes the willingness of the Government to engage in
dialogue concerning the status, conditions and rights of the indigenous peoples of
Brazil, many of whom have faced the suspension of the land demarcation
process. The Forum respectfully requests Brazil to uphold its national and
international obligations to recognize and respect the human rights of indigenous
peoples, as affirmed in the United Nations Declaration and ILO Convention No.
169. Furthermore, the Forum urges the interim Government of Brazil to safeguard
the status of the National Indian Foundation and its mandate with regard to the
indigenous peoples of Brazil.
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